
Submitter: Ben Morrow 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

I support sb 1589.  As a lover of our wonderful Willamette River I want to protect it 

from destruction from the waves made by these wake board boats.  Many times I’ve 

been out on my kayak and almost been waked by one of these boats.  Also I’ve seen 

the destruction to the shoreline over the years.  Please pass sb 1589!  Thank you. 


